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Visa Application (MRV) Fees
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David W. Cook

Robert A Harris Recently, the Department of State (DOS) announced an increase in
nonimmigrant visa application processing fees paid at U.S. Embassies

Related Services and Consulates abroad.
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Click on the link below to download the Client Alert which discusses

these increases.
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